SAC Meeting for 03/12/2019 Driftwood Elementary

Ms. Pomales opened the meeting with an update on SIP - Nothing was shared at this time. However,
she mentioned that at our next SAC meeting the Bylaws, Committee Membership and SIP survey would
be addressed. She continued to say due to many Title updates these items on the agenda would be
postponed for the next SAC meeting. Ms. Pomales also shared that the SIP info website provided at the
quarter 3 SIP training was now added to the school’s website for stakeholder review. Ms. Pomales
reminded all present about signing up to proctor FSA testing and to see Mrs. Carlo for more information.

Mrs. Rashid spoke on behalf of ESSA- Every Student Succeeds Act. She explained what it is and gave the
data findings to all preset at the meetings. She shared that our select target group based on the ESSA
data report were ESE, Native American and Black demographic group. She shared the upcoming testing
dates for FSA and Cogat testing.

Title I - Mrs. Rodriguez — Mrs. Rodriguez began with sharing the results of 2018-2019 Parent and Family
Engagement Survey. She reviewed each section of the survey and gave opportunity for parent input. The
following suggestions to increase parental involvement were given: more parent night activities such as
an Academic Fair where students can show case their work. She continued to share information on the
2019-2020 School-level Parent and Family Engagement Plan. She provided opportunity for parent input.
Lastly, Mrs. Rodriguez gave an update on the 2018-2019 School Compact results and said that many
compacts were not returned. She provided opportunity for parent input on ideas to have the form
completed and the following suggestions were made: to have parents sign-it during Open House the
following school year. She compared last year’s Family Compact to this year’s Family Compact for
additions/changes to be made. All stakeholders were in favor of the 2019-2020 family Compact.

Ms. Pomales adjourned the SAC meeting at 8:23 for SAF (School Advisory Forum) updates.
SAF Updates - Mrs. Alvarez had no updates to share.

Next SAC Meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12/2019 at 7:30 in the Media Center.



